
Sebring Elks Support Hands for Homeless 

 

The Sebring Elks Lodge #1529 presented canned and nonperishable food items to the Hands 

for Homeless program.  This food is donated by the Monday night bingo players.  The food 

was taken to their pantry and will feed seventy families. Jane Breylinger, CEO for Hands for 

Homeless, thanks the Elks Lodge for their continual support to the program.  It is especially 

helpful as so many are recovering from the past storms. Pictured L to R: Jane Breylinger and 

Deshawn Reaser from Hands for Homeless, Brenda Walton Lecturing Knight, Diane Morse 

Leading Knight, Wainetta Holmes Past Exalted Ruler, and Student Elk Volunteer Jeremiah 

Stone. 

 
 


